MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: J. Rodney Gonzales, Director W

Development Services Department
DATE: September 21, 2016

SUBJECT: Postponement of public hearing and possible action related to the
Scoot Inn Outdoor Music Venue permit appeal

Staff is requesting a postponement of the following item from the September 22, 2016,
City Council meeting to the October 20, 2016 City Council meeting:

Conduct a public hearing and consider an appeal of an Outdoor Music
Venue permit, approved by the Development Services Department, for the
Scoot Inn at 1308 E. 4th Street.

The Music Office staff has secured an agreement between the applicant and the appellant
to participate in mediation efforts, and the applicant has agreed to postpone the public
hearing to the October 20, 2016 City Council meeting. The postponement is requested to
allow for the mediation to take place.

Should you have any questions concerning the postponement request, please contact
Bryan Walker at 512-974-2686, or Amber Mitchell at 512-974-3428.

Cec:  Marc Ott, City Manager
Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager
Don Pitts, Music Program Manager



